
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING: 13 FEBRUARY 2012 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(AE12/0382) Program 4.2:   Onshore Detention Network 
               
 
Senator Cash asked: 
 
I refer to the article in the online Herald Sun of 18 January 2012 entitled 
“Detention Staff detail Drug Use and Assaults” - Has the Department received 
a copy of the report that has been compiled for Worksafe Victoria in relation to 
the allegations? If yes, please provide a copy of the report to the Committee. 
If no, why not? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The Department is unaware of an investigation undertaken by WorkSafe 
Victoria in relation to the allegations. As a result, the Department does not 
have a copy of a report.    
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